Due to COVID challenges and concerns, our beloved bookstore had been closed to
foot traffic for the past several months. The bookstore, under the stewardship of
Maria Kokkinakis continues to serve your needs.

There are now two ways to shop our bookstore.
1. Contact Maria Kokkinakis directly and complete your order by email at
bookstore@stnicholastroy.org.
2. Ask for the assistance of a Parish Council usher on Sunday after Divine Liturgy
who will open the store for you to purchase books or other items directly.

Only one person will be allowed to shop at a time, and we encourage you to have
an idea of what you are looking for before you enter the bookstore so as not to
“browse”, but hopefully these new measures will ensure that your needs are met
and that we all stay safe. Eventually we hope to offer a bookstore page on our
website so that you can shop online but that is still a few steps away from
happening. We are looking forward to serving you!



